
Weekly Bulletin   

December 8 2017 

Achievement Assembly 

There will be NO Achievement Assembly  on Friday 15 December. 

Our final Achievement Assembly of the term will take place on 

Friday 22 December at 3pm when we will sing carols in the hall.  

Christmas Gifts for the Elderly 

If you would like to provide a gift for an elderly person who is in 

hospital this Christmas, please can you ensure that your gift is 

wrapped and also clearly labelled with its contents, so that it 

reaches a suitable patient. A poster with gift ideas is being sent out with this bulletin. 

Please bring all gifts to school by Tuesday 12 December.  

     

FoCS Christmas Disco 

On Tuesday evening our children had a fantastic time at the FoCS Christmas Disco. The 

FoCS committee reported that the children were the best behaved of any disco they 

have ever organised, which was a good job, because Father Christmas made a        

surprise visit! Many thanks to Mr Bateman for generously supplying the delicious      

chocolate cookies and thank you to all the members of FoCS for taking the time and 

effort to organise this event for our children.  

Information for Parents and Carers 

Recently we have had requests for tickets and Christmas lunches after the published 

deadline and this has caused a lot of additional work for the office staff and the      

catering staff. Please can all parents and carers check e-mails and text messages for 

details about school events, as deadlines will be strictly adhered to from January.  

Thank you in advance for your co-operation.  


